
 

 

２０２5 

3/15 Public Relations 

NEWS 

Yuki Newsletter March 15, 2025 

The services will be resumed upon completion of the renovation work. For more details, please visit the 

counter or inquire by phone. 

Appointment: reservations are available on and after April 1st. 
Booking method: fill out an submit an application form to the service counter. 
Inquiries: Yamakawa Cultural Center         Tel.0296-35-2231 

Regarding Child Allowance on and after April 2025, a procedure is required for those who meet the fol-
lowing conditions. This procedure is necessary to continue receiving Third Child Addition payment. 
A notification has been sent to you, please check it out.   

Who needs to go through a procedure:  those who have been receiving Child Allowance and have 

three or more children of age 0 to 22, and among them there ’s a child born between April 2nd, 2006 
and April 1st, 2007.   

Required document: Kango Soto Seikeihi no Futan nitsuiteno Kakuninsho  
                                       (Confirmation of Custody and Living Expenses ) 
                                       *Please write about your expected situation as of April, 2025. 

Due date for the document: Tuesday, April 15th. (The document must arrive on or before the date.) 
*Upon submission of your completed document by the above stated date, your Third Child Addition 
will be approved from April, 2025.  On the contrary, if the submission is later than the due date, your 
Third Child Addition will be approved from the month after the submission month. 

Application and inquiries: Child Welfare Division (Kodomo fukushi-ka), (1F, counter #12 & #13)    
Tel. 0296-34-0427 

Services will be Resumed in Yamakawa Bunka Kaikan―Yamakawa Cultural Center  

For those who are Eligible for a Third Child Addition system  

《Pictures below are showing an example of a family which must go through the procedure》 

In order for children in the 6th grade of elementary school to continue to receive multiple additions, it is neces-

sary to submit a document for children who will be in the first year of University. 

*If your child  graduate from high school or junior collage, etc., if it is certified that the recipient bears most of 

the living expenses of the target child even after graduation, the third child addition payment will be applied.   

6th grade (New junior high 

school 1st grade) 

1st grade of high school  

(New high school 2nd grade) 

3rd grade of high school  

(New University first year) 

website 



 

 

10th 

(Thu) 

 

Extended service hours               

5:15 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  

General Affairs 

Soumu-ka 

☎0296-34-0402 

Job Consultation 

1:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Yamakawa Cul-

tural Center 

Yamakawa bunka 

kaikan 

☎0296-35-2231 17th 

(Thu) 

Extended service hours                 

5:15 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  

General Affairs 

Soumu-ka 

☎0296-34-0402 

27th 

(Sun)  

Sunday consultation regarding 

tax and payment 

9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 

Tax Collection 

Shuunou-ka 

☎0296-34-0413 

30th 

(Wed) 

Due date for tax payment: 

Property Tax 

(Koteishisan-zei) 

Lump-sum payment  or 

1st Installment 

Tax Collection 

Shuunou-ka 

☎0296-34-0413 

6th 

(Sun) 

Miyata Orthopedic Clinic 

(Shirogane chou) 

 

Ooki Clinic (Tatenoyama) 

☎0296-33-2608 

 

 

☎0296-33-2288 

13th 

(Sun) 

Endou Clinic (Shiro no uchi) 

 

Kurihara Gastrointestinal Clinic 

(Shirogane chou) 

☎0296-32-8788 

 

☎0296-32-2727 

20th 

(Sun) 

Kinunomachi Clinic (Yotsukyou) 

 

Iki Iki Clinic Yuki (Hanjouzuka) 

☎0296-34-1655 

 

☎0296-45-6500 

27th          

(Sun) 

Mizuno Clinic (Katafuta) 

 

Inaba Clinic (Nishinomiya) 

☎0296-34-7117  

 

☎0296-33-2239 

29th  

 (Tue) 

(Holiday) 

Yuki Hospital 

(Nishi Hanjouzuka) 

 

Yuki Ophthalmology Clinic 

(Sagarimatsu) 

☎0296-33-4161 

 

 

☎0296-20-8878 

■Open counter and consultation (April) ■Medical facilities (April) 

*Registration is  9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

An open-air market will be held with various foods and workshops. Come and enjoy the amazing cherry 
blossoms illuminated at night!  

Date & time: Saturday, March 29th, 11:00 a.m.—8:00 p.m. 

Venue: Keyaki Park (Nanbu Chuo Koen) 

Note: City Hall Parking is open to those who will come by car. *The parking area is closing at 9:30 p.m. 

For more information, please visit the website of Yuki City Tourism Association. 

Inquiries: Yuki City Tourism Association Secretariat (at Division of Commerce, Industry, Tourism). 

Tel.0296-34-0421 

MUSUBI― Open-air Market Coming Soon! 

From April 2025, Yuki Newsletter Oshiraseban will be published once every month (beginning with the 
April 1st issue). 
We will concisely put up any necessary information and make it easier to understand. City information 
is also available in city website and social media.   
The act of issuing a publication on a monthly basis has the following purpose : 
・Ease the  local communities’ burden regarding newsletter distribution act.  
・Reduce the burden on the environment.  
・Cut down the budget of newsletter publication. 

Inquiries: Secretary      Tel.0296-34-04001  

Yuki Newsletter Oshiraseban Becomes a Monthly Publication  

EVENT  

website 

LINE X Home page 


